
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

Class Photos! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Your child’s class and year group photos have been taken over the past week. 
There are: a serious and fun class photo AND a serious year group photo. 

Year 6 group photo have been taken by Frasers, however they are 
NOT ready to view/order yet.  

Photos will be available to view and buy during the same period as 
collections for the summer fair.  Each drop off and pick up in the week 
commencing 1st July.   

KS1 photos will also be available to view at Sports Day on Monday 1st July.   

If you’d like to purchase a photograph, they’re £3.50 each or 3 for £10. 
Photographs must be paid for at the time of placing the order please. If you don’t 
have the money on you when you view the photograph you can leave the cash 
in an envelope marked with: your child’s name, their class and which photo(s) 
you wish to order: for example, Saturn Fun & Year 5 Serious. Please leave the 
envelope in the school office.  

All orders must be placed by Friday 5th July and the photographs will be sent 
out in your child’s book bag. Unfortunately, we will not be able to process any 
orders after this date.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

  
Rachel Sands 
BSA Chair 


